
All are invited to attend!  We have a speaker, Congressman Van Orden.  Still working on the menu. 

FROM:                                  Ron Brisbois  

TO:                                       GCEDC Board of Directors and other interested parties 

 WHEN:                                Wednesday, January 24th, 2024  

WHERE:                               Southwest Wisconsin Technical College, 1800 Bronson Blvd., Fennimore, WI 
53809    

TOUR:                                5:00 p.m.  new Grant Regional Health Care Clinic, 1525 LaFollette Street, 
Fennimore (Fennimore Industry Park)                    

  

SPEAKERS:                          U.S. Congressman Derek Van Orden 

  

SOCIAL TIME:                     5:30 p.m. Main Building 

DINNER/MEETING:           6:00 p.m.  

Menu:   TBD 

Price: $TBD. Please make any checks payable to SWTC. 

Please RSVP by Friday, January 19th, if you plan to attend.  

You may RSVP by calling 608-822-3501 or emailing contact@grantcounty.org .   
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